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Comments: Please reconsider interpreting fixed anchors as "installations" in Wilderness Areas. This will create a
dangerous precedent for rock climbing by encouraging less safe slings, chalks, nuts, etc. instead of proper
anchors. In many places this could make rock climbing impossible and erase decades of historic recreational use
of wilderness areas. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Mischa Tourin



